

Dear Matthew,

On behalf of the staff, children and young people at WESC Foundation, I would like to thank Britannia Lanes for the generous gift of the loan of a van for this year's Ten Tors Challenge. Britannia Lanes commitment to helping the blind and partially sighted children and young people from across the UK in Exeter is sincerely appreciated.

The loan of the van was very much appreciated and enabled what is usually a huge logistical challenge to be accomplished without too much pain, despite the weather.

The photograph below shows our young people and support staff with your van at the event. It is a shame it was not sunny when it was taken, but they still look quite happy!



The goal of everyone here at WESC Foundation is to make a real difference to the children and young people with visual impairment, all of whom contend with additional learning or physical needs, and to support them to reach their full potential. With the help of kind supporters like Britannia Lanes, we will continue to provide life enhancing opportunities for each child and young person at WESC.

Thank you again for your generous support.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Armstrong MinstF Major Gifts Fundraiser

Tel: 01392 454336

Email: aarmstrong@wescfoundation.ac.uk